
 
 

September 26th, 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank our parents, our students, and our staff for their 

participation in our Holy Spirit CES Curriculum Night.  We are thankful that we had the 

opportunity to meet virtually this year and we are looking forward to a great year together. 

To help promote healthy mask hygiene, please ensure that students have 3 to 4 extra masks at 

school.  Our students are encouraged through our morning announcements as well as 

classroom reminders to change their masks throughout the day. 

Please see the information below for more information regarding the upcoming week at Holy 

Spirit. 

A Prayer for The Beginning of the Year 

Dear Lord, as we begin this new school year, we gather once again as your 
community of believers. 

 
We thank you for the energy and the spirit that you renewed in us through the 

summer months. 
We thank you for the time to enjoy our family and friends and to reflect on 

what is important in our lives. 
 

Let this year be marked by enthusiasm and love so that with the inspiration of 
your Spirit, we may continue to grow in our faith.  Help us to fulfill Your hope 

for us with honest intentions and works of faith. 
 

Let us be gentle with ourselves and bring laughter, joy, and love to others. 
 

We ask this in your name. 
 

 Amen. 

Purple Shirt Day 

On Wednesday, September 29th, students are encouraged to wear purple items in support of 

concussion awareness as part of Rowan’s Law Day.  

Orange Shirt Day 

This upcoming Thursday, September 30th, 2021 is the National Day of Truth and Reconciliation.  

Please encourage your child/children to wear an orange shirt or any orange accessory (hat, 

headband, socks).  This day is an opportunity to honour the healing journey of the survivors and 

their families of residential schools as well as to commit to the ongoing process of reconciliation. 

 



Kindergarten Entry Update 

Beginning this week, our Kindergarten students will be staying outside for recess at 8:10 am.  

This means that they will no longer be entering the building directly in the mornings.  Our ECE’s 

will be supervising the students and we kindly ask that for the safety of our students, our 

Kindergarten parents do not wait at the gate during this time.  This will allow all of our students 

to safely use the sidewalk to enter the Kindergarten gate as well as the school yard. 

Terry Fox 2021 

Holy Spirit School is on board with over 9,000 schools coast to coast to help continue Terry’s 

dream of a world without cancer.  The Terry Fox Foundation needs our 

support. Please consider donating directly to the Terry Fox Foundation 

at:  http://www.terryfox.ca/HolySpiritSchoolAurora. Together, we can 

all make a difference! @terryfoxfoundation 

This year our Terry Fox Walk will take place during the week of 

October 4th – 8th, 2021 as we look to commemorate the life and achievements of Terry Fox and 

raise awareness for cancer research. 

Dropping Off of Items & Change in Pick-Up Routine 

As a reminder, please do not drop off items for students at the school as per our YCDSB Re-

Entry Plan.  We ask that students come prepared for school.  If they forget a water bottle or 

mask, there are extras available in the office. 

Secondly, if there is a change in the pick-up routine of your child we ask that you inform both the 

classroom teacher and the office so that we are aware of any changes.  This will help to ensure 

the safety of our students, especially upon their dismissal for the day.  

Bus Seating Plan Update 

A bus seating assignment has been emailed to our parents this past week.  If your child has 

received a seat number and will not be riding the bus, we kindly ask that you email the school 

directly at hst@ycdsb.ca so that we may update our records. 

Visitors 

For the safety of our students, we ask that there be no visitors in the school unless a pre-

arranged appointment is made as per the YCDSB Re- Entry plan.  If you are picking up a 

student, please use the buzzer system outside and we will have your child meet you outside of 

the main entrance. 

SEAC Information 

Please see the flyer attached below for information regarding the YCDSB Special Education 

Advisory Committee. 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 
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